
 
 

 
 
   To:  District 97 Board of Education 
  Dr. Powell and Dr. Wernet 
  Co-Interim Superintendents 
 
 
From:  Julian Music Department 
  Mr. Kanwischer  Mr. Carrillo and Mr. Seymour   
 
 
Date:   February 22, 2022 
 
Subject:  Music Department Field Trip 
 
 
 
The music department is currently working with Bob Rogers Travel to propose a timeline for an 
upcoming field trip for Julian Middle School music students. This field trip, pending approval 
from the Board of Education, is scheduled to take place on Wednesday, May 18, 2022. The 
Cruise would be an all-day event for approximately eighty 8th grade students.  
 
The Cruise replaces the 3-Day Cleveland Music Festival out-of-state Field Trip that was 
scheduled to take place this year, but was canceled. The cost depends on the total number of 
students attending but will range from $70-$80 per student with fundraising and financial 
assistance available to all attendees.  
 
We are asking the board at its February 22, 2022 meeting, to approve the Music Department 
Field Trip with proper mitigations to be outlined for this one day event.  
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